Rosenberg Corey

From: D P Wu <dianapeiwu@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:52 PM

To: Sen Courtney; SHS Exhibits
Subject: Homeowner for tenant protections!

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,

| am a newer homeowner who rented for the past 25 years. Finally being able to afford a mortgage has meant
that I can finally have more stability for me and my family, and especially in my plans to have children. I, and
others like me, belong in Oregon and love being in Oregon - whether we are renting or paying off a mortgage. |
am a part of your community and having housing is not an option - it's a necessity. We need to lift the ban on
state-wide rent control. You must be accountable to your constituents.

Thank you!
D



